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April 12, 2022

Wolseley Canada opens new plumbing branch in Richmond today

RICHMOND, BC — Wolseley Canada is pleased to announce the grand opening of the newest 
branch in Richmond today, April 12, 2022.

The Richmond branch is a 12,000 square foot facility located at 7671 Alderbridge Way and 
offers the full assortment of Wolseley Canada’s plumbing products. It includes a Wolseley 
Studio showroom, Wolseley store and a 7,000 square foot warehouse onsite to ensure 
customers have access to the products they need, exactly when they need them.

“We are excited to have a new location in Richmond,” says Jeremy Slater, Director, Blended 
Business, Wolseley Canada. “Our business is expanding to meet the growing needs of our 
plumbing and commercial contractor customers in this area.”

The new branch is run by Branch Manager Jacqueline Parrent and her team, who are ready to 
bring customers the service, expertise and products they’ve come to expect from Wolseley.

Wolseley Richmond will be open Monday – Friday from 7:30am – 4:30pm PST.

Wolseley Richmond
7671 Alderbridge Way,
Richmond, BC V6X 1Z9
(604) 295-1610

About Wolseley Canada:
Wolseley Canada is a market leader in the wholesale distribution of plumbing, heating, 
ventilation, air conditioning, refrigeration, waterworks, fire protection, pipes, valves and 
fittings and industrial products. With its head office in Burlington, Ontario, the company has 
approximately 2,500 employees and more than 220 locations coast to coast. Wolseley's team  
of sales and service specialists, an industry-leading e-business platform, Wolseley Express, 
and relationships with the best vendors and brands in the business, make Wolseley the 
professional's choice across the country. 

https://www.wolseleyexpress.com/
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Wolseley Canada's parent company, Ferguson plc is the world's largest trade distributor 
of plumbing and heating products and a leading supplier of building materials. Ferguson 
plc is listed on the London Stock Exchange (LSE: FERG) and on the FTSE 100 index of listed 
companies.
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For more information, please contact
Katrina Spotts
Interim Director, Communications

katrina.spotts@wolseleyinc.ca
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